
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Dunnottar                   Term: Term 6  2023-2024               

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
Wow! The last term of 2023-24!  

Here is what the students of Dunnottar have chosen to tell 

you about this half term… 

 

In July we had Bandstand in Victoria Park. Lots of families 

came to see us. We sang and performed for them. We 

sang ‘We Will Rock You’. It was nice, sunny weather and 

everyone had lots of fun. 

We went on the coach to Paultons Park. The weather was 

rainy but we had a happy day. We went on rides like Storm 

Chaser, Cyclonator, Cobra and Edge. They were scary but 

exciting and fun. By Layna 

 

On Thursday we had our prom. We all arrived in fancy cars 

to prom. We all looked very smart in our fancy outfits. 

When we got there, we had a drink and a dance and 

some food and we had photos taken. The weather was 

sunny. By Amy 

 

We have continued to go to Interakt this term. We learned 

all about Japanese arts and Japanese words. One week 

we decorated each other’s hands with paints like they do 

in India. By Harvey 

 

This term we went to Legoland to have fun. The best ride 

was the Flight of the Sky Lion. We watched a pirate show 

and we had some lunch. We went to Lego Ninjago to 

become a ninja. We had lots of sun. it was nice and hot 

and we had fun. By Harry 

 

This term some of us went to a cricket tournament and 

played against some other schools and tried to win. We 

had lots of fun and some breaks in the day so we sat down 

and had a drink before the next game! After we finished 

all the games in the day, we got on the bus and went 

back to Post-16. By Jack 

 

This term we went to Mudeford beach. We were very lucky 

as it was hot and sunny. We enjoyed lots of time crabbing 

off the quay wall. Some of us caught lots of crabs on our 

lines. After crabbing, we had our lunch on a playing field 

nearby. We had lots of fun doing running races and we 

had an ice cream. By Helen! 

 

And while students were writing this, James and Lucy were 

off completing an expedition for their Duke of Edinburgh 

Bronze award! Well done James and Lucy! 

We have loved teaching your child this year and wish you 

all a happy and safe summer, the Dunnottar staff team ☺ 

 

 
 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Wednesday 24th July- Last day of term 

 

Thursday 5th September – Pupils back to 

Post-16 

 

 

Good bye and all the best to Lucy and 

Franklin who are off to Newbury College 

in September. 

 


